TRI COUNTY REPEATER ASSSOCIATION NEWS LETTER DEC. 10, 2011 MAIN STREET CAFÉ BLOOMER

HELLO EVEYONE AND WELCOME TO 2012. W9MM club president opened the meeting about 7:00 PM with the following members present K9YLI, KA9GNG, W9MM, KC9CGW N9XMU,WB9WKT and KC9RIJ. K9YLI reported \$552.86 in the club treasury and membership dues are still \$20.00 which need to be mailed to K9YLI for 2012.

This meeting was scheduled as our annual Christmas Party and names were drawn for used Ham Radio gear donated by the members present. A great meal and a good Christmas Party was had by all, the need to acquire more members was discussed. Club officers will remain the same due to lack of candidates. The decision to return to meetings every other month was approved and decided that we will begin In February meeting the second Thursday, continuing to meet at the Main Street Café in Bloomer.

The next meeting is scheduled for February 9,2012. Anyone interested in submitting an article for this News Letter please sent the info to N9XMU. 73

Respectfully Submitted By Dale R McGraw N9XMU